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Tuesday 9th February 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We’ve had such a wonderful half-term learning about the Kings and Queens of past and 

present but we are already looking forward to our next topic ‘This Is My Home’ after the 

half-term break! 

 

As part of this topic, which focuses mainly on habitats, we will be visiting Hampstead 

Heath on Thursday 25th February and taking part in an outdoor workshop called Heath 

Beasts where we will hunt out some of the many minibeasts and pond life which reside in 

the Heath. 

 

 2B will visit in the morning and will return to school for a normal lunch. 

 2R will visit in the afternoon and will need a healthy packed lunch to have 

in school before they go as they will miss school lunchtime. 

 

The cost of this session is £3.30 – please sign and return the permission slip below, along 

with your contribution, to the class teacher to ensure your child can take part in this 

exciting learning opportunity. 

 

We are aware that we have been on few paid trips this Spring term, but we believe this will 

be a valuable activity for the children and this will be the last paid trip before we visit the 

seaside in the Summer! 

 

Thanks, 

Rhiannon and Becca 

Year 2 Team 

________________ cut and return in an envelope to the class teacher _________________   

I give permission for my child________________________   in Class ________ to go to 

Hampstead Heath for the Heath Beasts workshop on Thursday 25th February.  

o I enclose a contribution of £3.30 to cover the cost of the workshop. 

 

 Signed ________________________________Parent/Carer 
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